
What’s Developing 

 

 If your club, organization or business has events scheduled in 2017, please get the 

updated information to the Eureka Community Development Company so the website calendars 

and events listings can be updated. You can drop the information off at the Information Center, 

email it to ecdc@valleytel.net, or call 284-2130. 

 People often use that information when making their long-range plans, especially those 

who must travel from other areas to attend our local events. Those listings are also used by 

magazines and other publications, so it is very important that they are printing the correct dates, 

times, locations and contact persons.  

 The information can be submitted at any time during the year when there are additions or 

changes.  
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